
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:     Cannon River Winery Expansion Request 
 
MEETING DATE: January 16, 2018 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
The Cannon River Winery is proposing to expand their building by approximately 19,040 
sq. ft. to the west.  The purpose of this expansion is to increase capacity, add a new 
filtration system, expand the tasting room and add a brick fired pizzeria.  Their total 
project cost is anticipated to be roughly $1.6- $1.8M (as per the attached term sheet). 
 
This expansion stops at the 30’ wide city parcel located between the existing Lee 
Chevrolet building and the river (this parcel was purchased by the EDA in 2013 for 
$57,943.45 with the intent to be sold back to the city for park land). 
 
Cannon River Winery hopes to break ground in the spring of 2018 with anticipated 
completion in the fall of 2018. 
 
At the time of distribution of this memo, it appears that the EDA and Cannon River 
Winery may reach an agreement on the Former Lee Chevrolet property. 
 
This would leave 2 primary items for Council to consider for advancement of the project- 
-Sale price of the approximate 4200 sq ft city-owned property between the Winery and 
the Lee Chevrolet Building 
-Approval of TIF and/or Tax Abatement 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Discuss, and consider taking action on, the Cannon River Winery Project and sale price 
of city-owned land and Tax Increment Financing/Tax Abatement.   
 
 
Attachments;  Misc Info 
 
















